District 2 Report for March 

Hello District 2:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Well, the season is almost over.  To give you a break from all the work cleaning up the equipment, here are some upcoming events for March and April:  The next O & D meeting is scheduled for March 7th and the District meeting is scheduled for March 15th at the Happy Hunter’s Sportsmen’s Club.  Doors will open at noon and the meeting will begin at 1 pm.  Election of officers will be held at this meeting.   Food will be free to the members attending and water, coffee, and pop may be purchased.  As always we will have our 50/50 raffle and 5-for-1 table.  Please bring an item for the 5-for-1 table.  Dealers and tailgaters are welcome.  The District 2 Banquet will be held on March 21st at the Mars VFW, Mars, Pa.  Tickets must be pre-purchased and the doors will open at 5:00 pm.  The Slippery Rock Sportsmen’s Night is scheduled for March 28th and the Buck Classic at the Happy Hunter’s Sportsmen’s Club will be April 25th.  Hope to see you at these upcoming events!   To contact District 2 our current officers are:  Greg Bell, Director (724-895-3731) & Joe Fennell, Assistant Director (724-445-7976).  Hope you have a great finish to the season!……Brenda Fennell
